
Public Notice
Notice is hereby given that the City of Greater Geraldton 
has received a request pursuant to Section 56 of the Land 
Administration Act 1997 to dedicate land as a road. The 
subject land comprises an area of 20m by 20m at the 
eastern end of Closed Road, 482m west of the intersection 
of Carnarvon-Mullewa Road and Unnamed Road, Mullewa. 

The City of Greater Geraldton invites interested parties to 
review the request and make comment. Further details can 
be obtained by visiting the offices of the City of Greater 
Geraldton at 63 Cathedral Avenue, Geraldton or the corner 
of Thomas & Padbury Streets Mullewa or by phoning the 
City on 08 9956 6600 during business hours. All comments 
must be made in writing and lodged with the City of 
Greater Geraldton on or before Friday 3 October 2025.

Ross McKim - Chief Executive Officer


